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PENANG SCIENCE CLUSTER BERHAD 
 
 
 
30th April 2013 
 
Ms Ng Lee Chuang  
CR8 
No 775-B, Tingkat Tiga 
Jalan Sultan Azlan Shah 
Sungai Nibong, Bayan Lepas 
11900 PENANG 
 
 
Dear Lee Chuang,  
 
I would like to thank you and your team for making the recent Penang International 
Science Fair a great success.  The fair attracted more than 30,000 visitors over the two 
days and received many favorable feedbacks. 
 
This success would not have been possible without your unwavering support and 
participation in the science fair.  I would also like to congratulate you on CR8’s 
impressive exhibition booth which attracted a lot of visitors. 
 
Finally, my appreciation to the team from CR8 who worked so hard to help make this 
year’s Science Fair a truly great event.     
 
Thank you! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dato’ Gooi Soon Chai 
(President, Agilent Order Fulfillment) 
Penang International Science Fair   
 


